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BIRTHDAYS:  

Joseph Carter, David Escalante, Juliana Escobar Villalobos,  

Nancy Rangel, Xavier Ruiz, Mei Stroud, Omar Tovar Garcia, Seth Tuttle, 

Ryder Valle, & Nigel Watkins 

 

Student Announcements 
Like us on Facebook @HemetHighSchool and follow us on Twitter @hemet_high 

 

Check out the video bulletin produced by the Digital Film Production Class.   

The video bulletins are found on the school website in the “About” tab, then click on “Daily 
Video Bulletin” OR you can just click on this link: Video Bulletins 

 
Hey there Bulldogs! 
Hemet High School is doing something amazing! We will be recognizing students with 
perfect attendance. Those who have perfect attendance for 2 consecutive weeks 
beginning November 2nd - November 20th will be entered into a drawing to win not only 1 
prize, but a chance to win a 2nd BIG prize at the end of the Month. The BIG prize for the 
Month of November will be an Amazon Fire Stick with Alexa & voice remote! 
(A student who is considered to have perfect attendance should have NO full day or period 
absences.) 

Prizes will change monthly. WHAT MOTIVATES YOU? 
 
ASB is having a Christmas Tree Fundraiser! Follow the link if you would like to 
purchase a tree/wreath for yourself, a family in need, or for our Troops! 
https://fundraiser4us.com/zz/HHSASB  
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.hemethigh.com/apps/pages/index.jsp?uREC_ID=163833&type=d&pREC_ID=2079981
https://fundraiser4us.com/zz/HHSASB
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Get in on the fun and participate in HHS ASB Activities and Dress up Days!  
Show your creative side by making a fall craft and break the monotony up by participating 
in our turkey hunt. Contest winners will received a school spirit shirt of delivered lunch.   
Show some school spirit – Wear your favorite Flannel  
Click on the links provided to see the flyers. Student Activities   Dress Up Days 
 
 
ASB will be holding the annual canned food drive. We will be collecting goods from 
11/18-12/18. (OFFICE IS CLOSED FOR THANKSGIVING BREAK  You can drop off your 
canned goods in the front office anytime from  
7:00 am-3:30pm. Click on the link provided to see a list of preferred canned goods.  
Community Panty Canned Goods List 
 
 
SENIORS!  Stop by the ASB office and get your Senior Shirts now!   
ASB hours are Monday – Friday 7:30am - 3:15pm. Shirts are $10.00 each  
 
HHS Masks are on sale for $7.00 and can be purchased on line or in person through ASB.  
 
 

 
         

Scholarships 
 
 
The California Association of Winegrape Growers (CAWG) Foundation is offering at 
least 6 scholarships to the Class of 2021 Seniors. Your parent/guardian MUST be 
employed by a California vineyard during the 2020-2021 winegrape growing season to be 
eligible to apply.  Please visit cawgfoundation.org for more information and to apply for this 
scholarship opportunity. 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TC0kFgSTH6qYS3_udFzh78D-pV-FexS4/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1x75dfF56znMRU2UOTP9E1E2HTS9gUyso/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uMR71UNsARSgw6Nic69heZ1y9rs_w1-G/view?usp=sharing
http://cawgfoundation.org/
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Attention Senior Girls:  The application window for the Soroptimist Service Scholarship is 
now open.  This scholarship's focus is on community service and volunteerism and is open 
to high school senior girls only.  Please see the attached scholarship application for more 
information.  Please note:  This scholarship needs to be scanned and uploaded to Jessica 
Daniels in the Counseling office (jdaniels@hemetusd.org) by March 05, 2021 in order to 
meet the scholarship deadline on the application.  Mrs. Daniels will obtain the counselor's 
signatures that are needed for the scholarship application for you.  Please reach out to 
Mrs. Daniels if you have any questions.   
 
 
The Italian Catholic Federation is offering scholarships to seniors who are Roman 
Catholic and of Italian Descent.  Please click on the link for more 
information: https://www.icf.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Scholarship-Application-
Year1-2021.pdf  The application deadline is March 15, 2021 
 
The California-Hawaii Elks Major Project is offering TWO opportunities for graduating 
seniors: 
 
1.  Vocational Grant- This program is offering grants up to $2000 per year for students 
planning on pursuing training at an eligible vocational/technical (voc/tech) course resulting 
in a certificate or two year degree leading to employment opportunities.  Please visit the 
following link for the application and more information: https://chea-elks.org/wp-
content/uploads/2018/08/VocationalApplication-8-13-18.pdf   
 
2.  Scholarship Program for Students with Disabilities - This scholarship program is a 
financial needs based scholarship open to students that have a physical, neurological, 
visual or hearing impairment, and/or speech-language disorder.  You must plan on 
obtaining an undergraduate degree at an accredited community college, licensed 
vocational school, or four year college.  Please visit the following link for more 
information:  https://chea-elks.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/DSSPBrochure.pdf  The 
scholarship deadline is March 15, 2021. 
 

 

 

mailto:jdaniels@hemetusd.org
https://www.icf.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Scholarship-Application-Year1-2021.pdf
https://www.icf.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/11/Scholarship-Application-Year1-2021.pdf
https://chea-elks.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/VocationalApplication-8-13-18.pdf
https://chea-elks.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/08/VocationalApplication-8-13-18.pdf
https://chea-elks.org/wp-content/uploads/2016/09/DSSPBrochure.pdf
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Athletics 

 
Girls! Are you interested in playing Lacrosse in the spring?  
If you are, please email Coach Edwards at nedwards@hemetusd.org or Coach Brown 
at lbrown1@hemetusd.org  
 
 

Clubs 

 
Attention Young Black Scholars!   
There is a new club that will meet every Wednesday & Friday during lunch  
(12:18pm -12:45pm). If you are interested, email Mrs. Ruffin pruffin@hemetusd.org or  
Mr. Scott cscott@hemetusd.org. See the attached flyer for more information. 
Young Black Scholars Flyer 
 
Do you enjoy solving challenging math problems?  If so, the HHS CA Math League 
Club is for you!  Every Friday from 8:20-9:00, Mrs. DeWit will provide you with math 
problems that will make you think.  If this interests you, please add yourself to the CA Math  
League 2020-2021 Google Classroom. The class code is 2mvkrzu.  The Google Meet link 
to the Friday morning meetings is posted in the Google Classroom.   
Email Mrs. DeWit @ kdewit@hemetusd.org if you have any questions.  See you Friday! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

mailto:nedwards@hemetusd.org
mailto:lbrown1@hemetusd.org
mailto:pruffin@hemetusd.org
mailto:cscott@hemetusd.org
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1HcYxLV6GuLZRA-MYnQxh6t_9TFlrTeOd/view?usp=sharing
mailto:kdewit@hemetusd.org
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